
From: Cristina Guilford <cristinaguilford@derrynh.org> 
Sent: Thursday, October 22, 2020 3:39 PM 
To: Moderators <Moderators@SOS.NH.GOV> 
Subject: Preprocessing of Absentee Ballots 

This is to notify you that the Town of Derry will be preprocessing Absentee Ballots on October 30th, starting at 
9AM, at Town Hall. 14 Manning Street, Derry, NH 

If you have any questions, please let me know. 

Tina Guilford 
Town Moderator 
603-845-5408 
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